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Ihr Kuss meint Tod, ihre Liebe Leben Seit einem Unfall ist Summers Gedächtnis wie ausgelöscht. Sie weiß
nur eines: Der Blutmann, der sie in ihren Albträumen verfolgt, ist nun in ihr Leben getreten und will
sie töten. Und er scheint nicht der Einzige zu sein, der sie verfolgt. Der geheimnisvolle, engelhaft
schöne Anzej rettet ihr das Leben. Auf ihrer gemeinsamen Flucht in das ferne Nordland muss Summer
erkennen, welchen Verrat sie vor Jahrhunderten begangen hat: Einst gehörte sie zu den Zorya, deren Kuss
den Sterblichen den Tod bringt. Doch einem Mann mit sanften Augen, der in ihren Armen sterben sollte,
schenkte sie die Ewigkeit. Nun fordert Lady Mars, die Herrin des Todes, das Leben zurück, um das sie
betrogen wurde. Kann Summer den Tod ein weiteres Mal überlisten oder muss sie ihre Liebe opfern, um
selbst Lady Mars tödlichem Kuss zu entgehen? Aufregende Mischung aus moderner Welt und zeitloser
Todesmystik. Romantisch und düster, fesselnd und geheimnisvoll.
When 16-year-old Bianca arrives at her new boarding school, she is startled to hear that its history
includes rumors of witchcraft and torture. The building itself rests on the foundation of a medieval
convent with a troubled past. There is also a secret society, whose members begin to harass her. Then
one night she stumbles over the body of a dead woman.
Waking after a month on the brink of death, Ethan Chase is stunned to learn that the Veil that conceals
the fey from human sight was temporarily torn away, allowing the Forgotten Queen's power to increase and
her Forgotten Army to battle against the courts of Faery with Keirran, the traitor son of the Iron
Queen, at the head of her armies. To stop Keirran, Ethan must disobey his sister once again as he and
his girlfriend, Kenzie, search for answers long forgotten.
A masterpiece of the imagination, THE WAR OF THE FLOWERS is a truly epic novel which once again pushes
the boundaries of fantasy fiction into new and unexplored territory. In the great city, in the dimly lit
office of an impossibly tall building, two creatures meet. Gold changes hand, and the master of the
House of Hellebore gives an order: 'War is coming. The child must die.' In our own world, a young man
discovers a manuscript written by his great uncle. It seems to be a novel - a strange fairy tale of
fantastic creatures and magical realms. But it is written as a diary ... as if the events were real ...
as if his uncle had journeyed to another world. For the young man, the fantasy is about to become
reality.
Winner of the Mildred L. Batchelder medal for most oustanding children's book in translation. Escaping
Nazi Germany on the kindertransport changes one girl's life forever At the start of World War II, tenyear-old Franziska Mangold is torn from her family when she boards the kindertransport in Berlin, the
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train that secretly took nearly 10,000 children out of Nazi territory to safety in England. Taken in by
strangers who soon become more like family than her real parents, Frances (as she is now known)
courageously pieces together a new life for herself because she doesn't know when or if she'll see her
true family again. Against the backdrop of war-torn London, Frances struggles with questions of
identity, family, and love, and these experiences shape her into a dauntless, charming young woman.
Originally published in Germany, Anne Voorhoeve's award-winning novel is filled with humor, danger, and
romance.
After losing her parents in a rafting accident, Holly Cather is sent to live with her aunt and twin
cousins in Seattle, where she discovers a family legacy of magic, possession, and reincarnation, and a
generations-old feud.
A young boy is transported to a fantasy world to fight evil.
If you fail, you burn.Witch's Pyre - the final book in the Worldwalker trilogy - is the electrifying
conclusion from internationally bestselling author of the Starcrossed series, Josephine Angelini.Lily
Proctor has come a long way from the weak, sickly girl she used to be. She has gained power as a witch
and a leader, found her way home, chosen to face battle again, and (after losing her first love and
being betrayed by her new love) she has learned more about loss and grief than she ever wanted to
know.Thrust once again into a society different from anything they have ever seen, Lily and her coven
are determined to find answers to find a new path to victory, a way to defeat the monstrous Woven
without resorting to nuclear weapons or becoming a tyrannical mass murderer like her alternate self,
Lillian. But sometimes winning requires sacrifices . . . and when the only clear path to victory lies at
Lillian's side, what price will Lily be willing to pay?
An imaginative new talent makes his debut with the acclaimed first installment in the epic Sorcery
Ascendant Sequence, a mesmerizing tale of high fantasy that combines magic, malevolence, and mystery
After young Caldan's parents are brutally slain, the boy is raised by monks who initiate him into the
arcane mysteries of sorcery. Growing up plagued by questions about his past, Caldan vows to discover who
his parents were, and why they were killed. The search will take him beyond the walls of the monastery,
into the unfamiliar and dangerous chaos of city life. With nothing to his name but a pair of mysterious
heirlooms and a handful of coins, he must prove his talent to become apprenticed to a guild of
sorcerers. But the world outside the monastery is a darker place than he ever imagined, and his
treasured sorcery has disturbing depths he does not fully understand. As a shadowy evil manipulates the
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unwary and forbidden powers are unleashed, Caldan is plunged into an age-old conflict that will bring
the world to the edge of destruction. Soon, he must choose a side—and face the true cost of uncovering
his past.
When a mysterious gunman takes a class hostage, the rest of Mia's school is evacuated. But Mia is
determined to stay behind. She knows it's a life or death situation but there's something she fears more
than dying. Mia thinks she might know who the gunman is, and, if she's right, then she may be the only
one who can save her schoolmates...
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